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To Whomsoever It May Concern:
I, ‘Mike Simmons’, Manager - Project Development, Sync I.T. Solutions, pleasingly recommend Ms. Ruth Taylor for the post of program developer in your company.

Ms. Taylor was playing an important role in our project development team. She worked for four years under me. Over these years, she worked on different programs catering to clients with different kinds of needs. 

She has great experience in this field. I appreciate her expertise and professionalism. Ruth was a sincere, hard working and dedicated employee of our company. 

She was very friendly and co-operative to her colleagues. She possesses broad knowledge about different computer programs. She is a leader and would always take initiative for solving problems of others. In our office, she would take over responsibility of her colleagues many times and would handle her own & other’s work efficiently.

Ruth hugely contributed to the success of our company. We received great appreciation for her work by our clients. She completed her projects within the timeline.

Although we regret losing her, however we understand because of her relocation she has to move with her family.

I recommend Ms. Ruth Taylor to you, you will be proud to have such a great employee.

Regards,

Mike Simmons
Manager - Project Development 
Sync I.T. Solutions

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited

